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I believe the bill 527 will be extremely beneficial to our community, as a high school 

student, and seeing the support that kids, adolescents, and adults need, I believe that 

this bill will create not only a better community but also help people have better lives. 

As part of the behavioral health program at CTEC the training that me and my fellow 

peers have been able to get has been amazing and with these skills that we have 

learned we are able to give back to our community and with it there has been 

outstanding results. 


